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Harvest Thanksgiving 

A huge thank-you to all who con-
tributed to our local food appeal. 
We were  overwhelmed with the 
generosity of everyone. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

On Friday 11th November our pupils will 
share in a special assembly of Remem-
brance.  Poppies are on sale in the classes, 
from Tuesday 8th Nov, for children who wish to make 
a donation to the Earl Haig Poppy Appeal. 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

The school will, once again, be supporting 
the Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christ-
mas Child.  We are asking each child to 
donate £1.00. If you haven’t already 

made a small donation to this extremely important 
cause, please do so by this Thursday, 10th November.  
Your kind generosity will make some child feel special 
this Christmas.   

 

Children in Need 

The school will be supporting the      
Children In Need appeal this year on 
the 18th November. On that day chil-
dren from P1-P7 will be allowed to bring in a ted-
dy bear or small toy (no games or electronics). We 
are not asking the children to make a donation this 
year. We will be raising awareness, whilst allowing the 
children to participate in this fun event.  The school 
will make a small donation to the appeal.  

 

Anti-Bullying Week  

Anti-bullying week takes place from Mon 
14th to Fri 18th November.  Children 
will be involved in various  anti-bullying 
activities throughout the week, starting  

with wearing a pair of Odd Socks on Monday 14th 
November, to celebrate what makes us all unique. 
This is also an awareness day - no donation is re-
quired. 

 

Easyfundraising App 

As we approach Christmas, the usual 
scramble for gifts will start taking place.  
We, at Lisnagelvin Primary School 
would encourage you to support our lo-

cal businesses at this time of year.  However, for 
those who do like to do some of their shopping 
online, we would like to ask you to download an 
app called ‘easyfundraising’, look up Lisnagelvin Pri-
mary School through this app and sign up.  Each 
time you decide to do some online shopping, please 
do so through this app.  Our PTA will receive a small 
percentage of everything you spend.  It soon adds 
up and all PTA money is spent directly on the chil-
dren.  Over 7000 major brands can be accessed 
through this app (eg Amazon, Argos, etc). More de-
tailed instructions on how to download and use this 
app will be sent via ClassDojo shortly. 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club is operational every 
morning for children and adults 
(Parents, grandparents, etc).  The 
cost will remain at £1.  The Breakfast Club will open 
at 8.10am.  Entry will be via the General Office.  
Please note, only children attending the Breakfast 
Club should enter the school before 8.40am and use 
the main front door.  The gates will  open as normal, 
for  those not attending Breakfast club, from 
8.40am. 

 

Christmas Events 

Keep an eye out for the magical  mo-
ments for everyone from P1-P7 during 
the month of December.   Dates to follow 
soon! 


